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To: City Council Members 

 

From:   Ann H. Campbell, Mayor 

 

Date:   July 10, 2015 

 

Subject: Council Appointment to Ames Economic Development Commission 

(AEDC) Board of Directors 

 

 

 

Chris Nelson’s term of office on the AEDC Board of Directors expired June 30, 

2015.  Council Member Nelson was originally appointed to fill this position when 

former Council Member Tom Wacha’s term on the City Council ended December 

2013. 

 

Therefore, I recommend that the Council approve the reappointment of Chris 

Nelson to a new term on the Ames Economic Development Commission Board of 

Directors. 


